
 

 
 
 
 

      
            23.12.2024 

To Whom It May Concern 

Subject: Invitation to Participate in Riviera 2025 

We hope this letter finds you in the best of health and spirits. It is with great pleasure that we extend 
our formal invitation to your esteemed institution to participate in Riviera 2025, our annual 
international cultural, and sports festival scheduled to take place from 20th to 23rd February 2025.  

Riviera 2025 promises to be an exciting platform for students from various institutions to engage, 
compete, and showcase their talents in a wide range of events, the list of events is in the poster and to 
know more about the events do visit our website www.riviera.vit.ac.in. With a legacy of successful 
editions and an expanding participation base, Riviera 2025 aims to bring together vibrant minds 
nationwide and internationally for a truly memorable experience. 

We would be honored to have your institution participate in the events and contribute to Riviera 2025's 
success. The event poster, detailed list of the competitions, registration guidelines, and other important 
information are available on our Riviera website.  

Please share this invitation with your students and encourage them to participate in the upcoming 
events.  

We look forward to your positive response and to welcoming your institution to Riviera 2025. 

Warm regards, 

 

 
Dr. Gokul Kumar 
Convenor Riviera 2025 
 

For any further information please do not hesitate to contact us:  

1. Student Coordinator: Ms. Samridhi – 7302754038  

 


